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CARNIVAL CRUISE LINE PERFORMERS SOUND NOTES OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

WITH USVI STUDENTS DURING MUSIC WORKSHOP 

 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – Musical acts aboard the Carnival Fascination hosted a variety of 

workshops for students from schools across the Territory on Monday, November 26. In an effort 

to support its port-of-call communities, Carnival Cruise Line partnered with the Department of 

Education to facilitate a daylong workshop for local students to hone their musical skills. 

 

Twenty students were given a taste of the life working on a cruise ship as they toured performance 

spaces, discussed various career opportunities within the music and entertainment industries, 

honed their musical skills, and performed for their hosts aboard the cruise liner. 

 

“I thought we would either be in one group or sections just drilling the songs, piece by piece for 

the few hours that we were here, but it turned out to be much more than that,” shared Rachel, a 

junior at the Ivanna Eudora Kean High School. “We got to feel a little bit of the cruise experience, 

the people and how friendly they are.  We talked about certain details of music that I wasn’t 

expecting, such as learning how to stay within your group’s sound [during improvisation].”  

 

The performers from the cruise liner worked with students to help them learn more than just 

performance techniques, according to Ash de Neef, a guitarist for the ship’s rock band. 

 

“The initial plan was to just have the workshop portion where we get the [musicians] together and 

we play music together with the students, but we brainstormed and thought we could do a tour to 

show them all the aspects of music that we do here,” said de Neef. “This is the first workshop 

we’ve done and we are hoping to expand from here. It is a great chance to give back to the ports 

that we stop at, especially since we come here so frequently. For the musicians especially, not only 
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do we get to entertain our guests but we get the opportunity to connect with the talented locals of 

the island.” 

 

Students such as Breanna Elie, a junior at the Ivanna Eudora Kean High School, were excited 

about their futures in music following the workshops. 

 

“I never knew about the job opportunities. Working on the ship the pay is good, the experience is 

good, you’re able to travel to places you’ve never been. It reminds me to keep my mind open about 

different things going on in the world and that I can further pursue them,” explained Elie. 

 

Carnival Cruise Line is helping students in the Virgin Islands discover new and different career 

opportunities though professional development, according to Territorial Music Education Director 

Dionne Donadelle.  

 

“It gives me such joy to see how happy and optimistic our students feel about their futures after 

meeting with the talented Carnival Fascination team,” said Donadelle, “Music and art are so 

important to our communities, so we are grateful to Carnival for their support.” 

 

Carnival Cruise Line will be hosting the students again in the spring semester where students will 

have the opportunity to perform for passengers aboard the cruise ship. 
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